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Seniors receive scholarships 
from the Baytown Chamber of Commerce

 

Six seniors from Goose Creek CISD high schools, recognized as “Future Baytown Leaders,”
received $2,000 scholarships from the Baytown Chamber of Commerce for Lee College at the
recent 26th Annual Partners in Education Recognition at Goose Creek Country Club. Pictured
are (front, l to r) Jeremy Otahal and Janet Pulido, Robert E. Lee High School; Kylie Tijerina, Ross
S. Sterling High School; Alicia Gonzalez, Goose Creek Memorial High School; Ronna Parish,
Ross S. Sterling High School; Crystal Aguilar, Goose Creek Memorial High School and (back
row, l to r) Gary Englert, Chamber vice chair; Donna Woolsey, PIE chair; Dr. Salvador Cavazos,
Goose Creek CISD superintendent and Brandon Capetillo, Baytown City Council member. View
more photos here.
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